
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

REF: PLE/RRN/FL 

Thursday 2nd December 2021 

 

Family Lunch – Halal Meat 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

One of the unique offerings here at Q3 Academy, Langley is our Family Lunch provision. As an 

Academy, we have embarked on many initiatives in the past few years to provide equitable access to 

healthy food for all of our students. 

 

Due to religious and dietary restrictions, some students have unfortunately been left out of the 

Academy’s recent efforts to introduce a balanced diet for all. A potential next step in equitably 

meeting student nutritional needs, whilst increasing participation in Family Lunch, is to provide halal 

meat on the menu. As such, from the 5th of January 2022, we shall be trialling halal meat on the 3 

week menu at the Academy. This trial will last until the Easter Holidays, before which we will write to 

you again seeking your feedback on how the trial went. Any further decision with regard to the menu 

post Easter will be made in conjunction with your feedback. The vegetarian option will continue to be 

available for all students who do not wish to eat meat. Furthermore, if your child has an allergy or is 

on an Individual Meal Plan, then those meals will remain the same unless directed otherwise by you.   

 

We would also like to take this opportunity to remind all parents that if you still have not made a 

payment for this half-term, then this needs to be made by Friday 10th December 2021. Please log on 

to your ParentPay account, with the details provided, to make the payment. Once the payment has 

been made on the account, the money then needs to be allocated to Family Lunch. Please note that if 

accounts are in debt, we reserve the right to restrict students’ access to extra-curricular sessions and/or 

trips, until accounts are brought back to balance.  

 

If you require any assistance, or have any further queries, please contact the Academy, where your 

child’s PLD or Mr. Rahman, will be happy to speak with you.  

 

 

Yours Faithfully,  

 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Peter Lee 

Head of School 


